January 17
The Gymkhana boards are published on social networks (Facebook, Twitter, Etwinning and our school web page)

10th January, Mr. Cas explains the Gymkhana work
in the Teaching Staff Center to teachers from different schools in the province of Córdoba. The work is shown as an example of good teaching- learning practice to apply for a KA219 project.

The Coordinator team present the project in the office of Europe Direct to ask for collaboration in the development of the activities and in the acquisition of new material.
The provincial government of Córdoba will help us to print the Gymkhana informative boards and will allow us to use free of charge the conference hall of “El Palacio de la Merced” to hold the Gymkhana the following March.
The different tasks and activities of the project keep on.

